
-end- 
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -        Sept. 17, 2014  
Contact:  Cumberland County Planning Department 
Telephone:  (910) 678-7611 or (910) 678-7629 
E-mail: pvarner@co.cumberland.nc.us  
 
 

Proposed South Central Land Use Plan Meeting Oct. 9 
 

FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Planning and Inspections Department and the South Central 
Citizen’s Planning Committee will present the Proposed South Central Land Use Plan during a community 
meeting Oct. 9 in the Gray’s Creek Elementary School Auditorium located at 2964 School Road, Hope Mills. 
A drop-in session will be held from 5 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. with a formal presentation to begin at 7 p.m. 
    
The study area is generally defined to the north by the Crown Coliseum and Fayetteville City Limit line; on the 
east by the Cape Fear River; on the south by Bladen and Robeson Counties; and on the west by Gillespie 
Street/US Hwy 301 (I-95 Business).  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to gather feedback, and to answer questions concerning the Proposed South 
Central Land Use Plan.  The planning staff encourages and invites all interested parties to attend this session for 
more information about the proposed plan. 
 
The Proposed South Central Land Use Plan Map is available for review at the Planning and Inspections 
Department Office in the Historic Courthouse located at 130 Gillespie St. or online at 
co.cumberland.nc.us/planning. 
 
For more information, please call 910-678-7611 or 910-678-7629.   
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